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Slate of Officers 2016-2018 
 

Grand Knight    Dave Wilson   
Deputy Grand Knight   Rod Middagh  
Chancellor    Bob Kelty  
Recorder     James Bunch  
Treasurer     Jeff Boettcher  
Warden     Martin Wink  
Advocate     Mike Hosek  
Outside Guard    Terry Ryan  
Inside Guard    Brad Flemmig  
Trustee 1     Jim Petrzilka  
Trustee 2     Gary Taylor  
Trustee 3     Steven Becker 

Our Council would like to Honor: 
 

 

Knight of the Month:        Al Schrader III     
 

Family of the Month:   Tom and Sharon Trumble 
 

 

Knights News 
Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 
ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

You can find this at:     www.stpatricklincoln.com/KC-Newsletters 

Pray the Rosary 
 

6:30pm at St. Patrick’s Church Monday-Friday    
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GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
 There are many Council and Parish events scheduled this month and next month along with the 
turning of the nice seasonal weather.  With the nice rain everything has really sprung to life and greened 
up.  
 Our Council, in the last year, engaged in many projects, charitable works and donations and 
evangelization of our faith.  Some of those efforts were documented and submitted to the Knights of 
Columbus State Program Director.  Even though it looks like bragging, about our Council, they are 
needed as the Program Director compiles the state Knights efforts and submits them to the Knights of 
Columbus Supreme Program Director.  That information is published to spread the ways evangelization 
is taking place.  Other councils can be inspired and or get ideas that they can implement in their local 
communities. 
 Last weekend the State Knights of Columbus Convention was held in Kearney and was attended 
by 159 State Councils.  Two delegates from each council were requested to attend and many other 
Council members were there also. 
Good representation from the Squires and Insurance agents was seen and they had information and 
auction items on tables.  The business meetings were informative and progressed smoothly.  Only one 
cell phone went off and it was the State photographer who stepped in for a look.  He then paid his $10 to 
the State Foundation.   At the awards ceremony 80 Councils out of 159 received recognition.  These 
awards are from the Council members being active and someone documenting and submitting those 
activities.  30 Councils received third place in the new Inter Council Competition format and we received 
one of those awards.  Five first place contenders were voted on by the jurisdiction and First place was 
awarded to Blessed Sacrament Council in Lincoln Nebraska.  So they display the wrestling styled belt 
for the next year and it gets awarded to the following year’s first place winner.   
 The Knights of Columbus Supreme recognized our Council for the Culture of life with our Pro-
Life Education Series.  We would like to display all of the Council awards for the parish and community 
to see and that is where the rolling display that someone will make comes into play.  Many Councils 
display them in the church narthex, entry way or frequently used social halls for parishioners and visitors 
to peruse and take photos of. 
 We are getting setup for a membership drive, Join Hands day, Memorial Day at Calvary 
Cemetery, St Patrick Catholic School barbeque, Jason Doher Diaconate, Family Picnic, Fireworks Stand 
and so forth. 
 Take a look at the calendar and consider helping with some event.  Let’s help the new members 
by inviting them and engaging them in functions. 
 Please continue to pray for all parishioners and Knights who are so charitable with their resources 
in the New Spiritual Home oak trim project.  Since you are reading this you participate in our fraternity.  
Help pray for Theresa Marie Venzor who passed away into eternal life and all of those on the daily 
Knights of Columbus Nebraska prayer list. 
 
God Bless you and your families. 
Steve Becker GK 
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Good of the Order Pray for our deceased Brother Knights! 
 

Matthew P. Kilcawley        Leonard J. (Sam) Venhaus 
James W. Sand        Clarence J. (Chuck) Wurdinger 
Ronald (Ron) F. Peppmuller       Benedict L. (Ben) Rerucha 
Lawrence R. Benes Sr.          Francis (Frank) V. Wiese 
Gerald Beuttner              William (Bill) J. Kipper 
Joseph (Joe) F. Jaworski       Arthur (Art) Foerster 
David M. McBride          Monsignor David R. Hintz 

FROM OUR INSURANCE AGENT 
The	Value	of	Membership	Referrals		

As a professional insurance agent, one of the things I appreciate most is when one of my brother Knight 
clients or his wife refers another member to me. This is a great endorsement of the service I provided. It 
tells me that they were so pleased with what I helped them accomplish that they want me to help others 
achieve the same level of financial safety and security. When I meet with you, please pass along the names 
of those who might be able to benefit from the analysis that I provide.  

Similarly, there is no stronger membership recruiting tool than the referral. How many of us know an 
eligible Catholic male who is not a member of the Knights of Columbus? Do you have Catholic family or 
friends, local or not, who have yet to join? Most likely, they’ve never been asked and don’t know enough 
about the Order to seek out membership on their own.  

If you have names of potential members, please pass them along to me or your Grand Knight. Let us know 
if we can use your name when we contact the gentlemen in question. It’s always more effective to tell a 
candidate for membership that he was recommended by a current member, especially someone he knows. 
Don’t worry if the candidate is outside the area I serve or beyond the district of the local councils, we can 
make sure we put these future members in touch with the right people in their communities.  

New members are the lifeblood of the Order. All the good deeds done by the Order are driven by the 
members. Over the past decade, Knights have given more than $1.55 billion to charity and provided in 
excess of 673 million hours of service. And our membership has merely scratched the surface in North 
America. Imagine the potential.  

 

John Soukup  
402-560-5014 
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MAY BIRTHDAYS! 

05-01 Matthew Teinert 

05-04 Jeffrey Babl 

05-10 Peter Wawers 

05-13 Jason Doher 

05-13 Kenneth Hosek 

05-14 Ryan Rosenthal 

05-14 Chad Speicher 

05-16 Joseph Petrzilka 

05-17 Steve Jarecki 

05-18 Thomas Trumble 

05-19 James Goodwin 

05-20 John Soukup 

05-20 John Tvrdy 

05-24 Patrick Zierke 

05-25 Wesley Gyhra 

05-27  Jeffry Goettemoeller 

05-28 Bruce Allen 

05-28  Rev Nicholas Kipper 

05-29 James Fessler 
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Council Calendar May 2016 

 

During	May,	the	Rosary	is	prayed	Mon-Fri	at	6:30	pm	in	St.	Patrick’s	Church	(except	First	Friday)	

May	1	Sunday		 	 Patriotic	(4th)	Degree	1pm	Newman	Center	
May	4	Wed		 	 Council	Regular	Meeting	7pm			

Eagle	Scout	Maverick	McDonald	10	Commandments	placement	presentation	
May	7	Sat	 	 	 Join	Hands	Day	after	8am	Mass	
May	22	 	 	 Fireworks	Meeting	7pm	Parish	Hall	
May	24	Tues	 	 Barbeque	Lunch	St	Patrick	Staff	&	Students	
May	24	Tues		 	 Officer	Meeting	7pm	
May	28	Sat		 	 Set	Flags	at	Calvary	Cemetary	9am	
May	30	Mon	 	 Memorial	Day	Calvary	Mass	10am	
June	5	Sunday	 	 Family	Picnic	4-8pm	at	Marian	Sisters	Grounds	
June	16	 	 	 Fireworks	Meeting	7pm	Parish	Hall	
July	1	-4	 	 	 Fireworks	Stand	Fundraiser	
August	15	 	 	 1st	Anniversary	Church	Dedication	Consecration	
August	18	 	 	 1st	Anniversary	of	Msgr.	David	R	Hintz	Death	
August		 	 	 Awards	Banquet	&	Installation	of	Officers	
Fall	 	 	 	 Parish	Retreat	
	 	 	 	

Council Directors 
 
Family   Gary Taylor         402-465-0727 
Church   Jeff Blaser        402-466-2494 
Youth   Kevin Landwehr       402-875-1899 
Asso. Youth  Gerald Frain        402-466-5635 
Asso. Youth 2  Mike Hosek        402-742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder        402-476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III 402-467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh         402-499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek        402-464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson        402-464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas        402-464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber        402-310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Gary Taylor        402-465-0727 
 

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Steven Becker       402-466-6386 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger       402-466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Dave Wilson       402-464-6733 
Chancellor  Rod Middagh       402-474-7449 
Warden   Martin Wink       402-540-5438 
Recorder  Bob Kelty       402-202-1601       
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher        402-405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek       402-742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke       402-570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig       402-310-0888 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan       402-466-7115 
Trustee 1  Craig Arent       402-667-2448 
Trustee 2  Jim Petrzilka       402-467-4931 
Trustee 3  Gary Taylor       402-465-0727 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 402-467-3784 
 

Pray for Our Seminarians! 
Michael McHale and Jason Doher 
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Please send your dues made out to “Knights of Columbus”  
to our new Financial Secretary Al Schrader.  Thank you! 


